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20th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, The National Education Union (teachers only) has voted in favour of 
‘discontinuous strike action’. The strike days planned in the West Midlands are scheduled to take 
place on the following dates: 
 

 Wednesday 1st February 2023 

 Wednesday 1st March 2023 

 Wednesday 15th March 2023 

 Thursday 16th March 2023 
 
Members of the union are not obliged to let school know in advance whether they will be striking or 
not and can change their mind at any point up to the strike. However, very strong indications are 
that we will be able to open all classes as usual and I am hopeful that this position will not change.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Executive Headteacher 
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